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Dear Parents, 

Copper Mountain Middle School will be administering the State required end-of-level SAGE assessments 
(April 27 ï May 15). Make-ups will be May 18-20.  Students in Jordan School District will be taking Lan-
guage Arts, Math, and Science tests during this window.  These are exams that students prepare for all 
year long.  Parents can help their student be ready for these important end-of-the-year tests.   

      Here are a few suggestions to assist your student: 

Attendance:  Students need to be in school to take the test, but it is vital that they come every 
day prior to the tests.  Teachers review course and curriculum information, and significant learning 
opportunities will be taking place in the next few weeks. 

Help children understand why we test:  Tests are benchmarks.  Schools use them to improve 
teaching techniques, develop curriculum, and strengthen the school climate.  Tests are used to 
compare students by schools, districts, and geographic areas throughout the state.   

Plenty of Sleep & Eat Well:  Make sure your student gets plenty of sleep and a good breakfast 
every test day.  Children who are tired and hungry are less able to pay attention in school or to 
handle the demands of the test. 

SAGE Test Dates: 

April 27-30 Language Arts  

May 4-8 Math 

May 11-15 Science  

 

If a situation exists where a student must miss school during the last month of school, it is important that 
this work be completed beforehand or other arrangements made.  The student must check with his/her 
teachers and arrange for the testing or make-up assignments. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kim Baker, Principal 

       

Sage Testing Coming Up! 



 2 

 



 3 

 


